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Monday 16th Assembly 

Class 4 Nativity 2:30pm 

Tuesday 17th December 

Christmas Lunch & Jumper 
Day 

Tuesday 17th December 

PTA Christmas Film 
Afternoon 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

Class 5 Nativity 2:30pm 

Friday 20th December 

Last day of term 

Monday 6th January  

Teacher Training Day 

Friday 17th January 

Class 22 Assembly 

Dates for your diary 

 
C15 Nancy  

C16 Everly 

C17 Luzie May 

C18 Ibrahim M 

C19 Antony 

C20 Saatvik Su 

C21 Patricia 

C22 Emma 

C23 Nathan A 

SOAR Superstars 
Exciting learning from this week 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we near the end of term and the days are getting darker earlier, it has been 
lovely to brighten them up with sparkling Nativity performances from Nursery and 
Class 3 this week! The children have been fantastic, remembering their lines and 
showing a great deal of confidence, as they perform songs and dance on stage. 
Thank you to all our parents who came along to share these precious moments and 
join in with the festive fun. Class 4 and Class 5 will be performing their Nativities 
next week, which we are looking forward to.  

As part of the Christmas fun next week, we are inviting children and staff to wear 
Christmas jumpers on Tuesday and this will be a non-uniform day. We will also be 
having a Christmas lunch, which will be kindly paid for, in Years 3- 6, by one of our 
Manor Park parents - a huge thank you for your generosity at this time of year.  

PCSO Matt Chater has been working with our Year 2s this week, which they really 
enjoyed. They were able to talk to him about the role of the police and how they can 
keep us safe. Matt showed the children some of the equipment the police use as 
part of their day-to-day duties and he even handcuffed Mr Ridgewell! Our ten 
junior PCSOs in Year 5 have now been chosen and they are very excited to start 
their training! 

Our Christmas Fair is after school this afternoon, at 3.30pm - 5pm. Thank you to 
the PTA for organising this event. Please join us and help us fund raise for the 
school - we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

 

Reminder 

 
 Class 8 have been 

learning all about 
humans in Science. 
We've explored 
our 5 senses, our 
body parts, and 
our similarities 
and differences.   

 

 

We have been so impressed by all our fantastic 
super stars. We can’t wait for you to see the 
show! 

Reception      
have been busy     
practising their 
‘Twinkly Nativity!’ 

 
This week Nursery have performed their 
'Wriggly Nativity!’  

The children sang beautifully and put on a 
brilliant show.  

Super job Nursery!  

 

• Can we please remind parents/carers about the importance 
of naming your child’s clothing. We get an increasing 
amount of lost property and we return anything with a 
name. 

• We have two sets of keys that have been handed in at the 
office so if you think they could be yours please come and 
enquire. 

https://www.manorpark.coventry.sch.uk/

